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INFORMATIONAL LETTER NO. 2333-MC-FFS 
 
DATE:  April 21, 2022 
 
TO: Iowa Medicaid Nursing Facilities (NF), Nursing Facilities for the 

Mentally Ill (NFMI), Intermediate Care Facilities for the Medically 
Complex (ICF/MC) 

 
APPLIES TO: Managed Care (MC), Fee-for-Service (FFS) 
 
FROM:  Iowa Department of Human Services (DHS), Iowa Medicaid 
 
RE: Nursing Facility Quality Assurance Assessment Fee (QAAF) 
 
EFFECTIVE:  Immediately 
 
 
Effective immediately, the new address for mailing QAAF forms and payments is: 
 

Iowa Medicaid 
PO Box 850280 
Minneapolis, MN 55485-0285 

 
For items requiring a signature (e.g., certified mail, overnighted packages), the new 
address is: 
 

Iowa Medicaid 
Lockbox Services – #0310280 
1801 Parkview Dr. 1st Floor 
Shoreview, MN 55126 

 
Payments received at the previous addresses will be returned to sender. 
 
If you have questions, please contact the Iowa Medicaid Provider Cost Audit and Rate 
Setting Unit at 1-866-863-8610 or by email at costaudit@dhs.state.ia.us. 

mailto:costaudit@dhs.state.ia.us

